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Cc: Corrine Camuso; Hanson, Sydney (DAHP)

Subject: Re: Shoreline Review: Shoreline Exemption SX-21-00006 - McNeeley
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Hi Rachel,

This proposal is located in an area of high probability. Kachess Lake is known to contain many
precontact archaeological resources and traditional properties. We request a survey.

Thank you.

Jessica Lally

Yakama Nation Archaeologist
Cultural Resources Program
509-865-5121 x4766

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 10:14 AM

To: Corrine Camuso; Jessica Lally; Jon Shellenberger; Noah Oliver; Kate Valdez; 'SEPA (DAHP)'; 'Guy
Moura (HSY)'; 'steve@snoqualmietribe.us'; 'Aren Orsen (HSY)'

Subject: Shoreline Review: Shoreline Exemption SX-21-00006 - McNeeley

Parcel# 938336
Good morning,

You are receiving this request for shoreline review with an associated 15 day comment period
because this application (Shoreline Exemption Permitting, SX-21-00006 - McNeeley) is proposing a
project within shoreline jurisdiction that is not exempt from cultural resources review pursuant to
Kittitas County SMP 5.1(B)(1)(a). There will be ground disturbance in a 16'x20’ area for the
construction of a storage shed. In accordance with the settlement agreement between the Yakama
Nation and Kittitas County, Kittitas County Resolution No. 2018-195 and the Department of
Ecology Final Approval (letter dated 1/14/19, effective 1/28/19) of the County’s amended Shoreline
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